
 
 

 

 

 

 

6 September 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Harvest Festival – Monday 12 September   
 
During our assembly next Monday, we will be celebrating Harvest Festival and would be very 
grateful if you could help us with this, by donating some food items for the Harvest display. 
 
During the assembly Reverend Helen from St John’s Church, will be sharing the importance 
of Harvest and helping others. If you are able to spare any tins or packets of food, that are 
non-perishable, we would be really grateful. After our Festival, we will organise for the gifts 
to be distributed to Corfe Mullen and Poole Food Bank to support our community.  
 
On Monday, please can any donation be taken to your child’s classroom ready for collection 
over the day. 
 
As ever, thank you for your continued support.  
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 

 

Rebecca Wood 
Head of School  
 


